
The international celebration of  the Royal 
Philatelic Society London’s 150th Anniversary 
will be celebrated at the STOCKHOLMIA 2019 
Exhibition. All proceeds from the exhibition will 
benefit the Society.

We invite Fellows, Members and Philatelists 
worldwide to consign material to this very special 
auction, and in addition you will be a strong 
and important supporter of  the Society and its 
anniversary. 5% of  the total hammer price will be 
donated to the exhibition and the Royal Philatelic 
Society London as the organiser. The Rarities 
Auction will take place on 1 June 2019.

The Global Philatelic Network has been 
appointed as the Philatelic Partner for the 
celebration, and as such is the official auctioneer 
for the STOCKHOLMIA 2019 Rarities Auction. 
With our international connections, philatelic 
knowledge and more than 350 years of  auction 
experience we are the perfect partner.

If  you wish to consign material to the Rarities 
Auction, contact Auction Houses Heinrich 
Köhler, Corinphila, H.R. Harmer or John Bull 
of  the Global Philatelic Network. 
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150 candles on a birthday cake?

There’s an easier way to give the Royal 
a birthday present …

Consign to the STOCKHOLMIA 2019 RARITY AUCTION!

www.stockholmia2019.se


